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Notice of Public Hearing

Please take notice that the Town Board of the Town of Halfmoon will hold a Public Hearing on February 6th, 2019 at 7:00pm or as soon thereafter as the agenda allows. This Public Hearing will be held in the A. James Bold Meeting  Room at the Halfmoon Town Hall, 2 Halfmoon Plaza,  Halfmoon,  NY, to discuss authorizing an amendment to Chapter 149 Taxation, Article I Senior Citizen’s Tax Exemption, §149-8 Extension for Filing to permit the time period wherein a senior citizen must file an application from the third Tuesday in May in each and every year in which an application is required for renewal of the senior citizen real property tax exemption, to the fourth Tuesday in May.

Please take further notice that at such Public Hearing any and all interested persons will be heard



Dated: January 17, 2019

Lynda A. Bryan, Town Clerk
Town of Halfmoon

